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On April 2, the Ansan Youth Church of the Gyeonggi South Great District held an inauguration ceremony 

for the officially registered HJ Eco Peace Volunteer Group,' with 20 young people in attendance. 

 

Following the ceremony, the HJ Eco Peace group participated in a "Plogging" activity, joined by eight 

additional young people, including two who were introduced to the group last summer. Plogging is a 

combination of the Korean words for "picking up" and "running," referring to the act of picking up trash 

while walking or jogging. 

 

The HJ Eco Peace group of Ansan Youth Church has been conducting volunteer activities on the first 

Sunday afternoon of each month. They plan to actively participate in environmental protection 

campaigns, youth education, and local community events in collaboration with various volunteer groups, 

environmental councils, and educational organizations in Ansan City. 

 

  
 


